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Has anything changed?

New committee for 2020 validated pl
pro -active planning

Coronavirus has shaken everyoneds v

Immediate evolution of Restart Group, determined focus on Safety
and improving processes

Having a Development Plan has allows us to continue. In many
ways the Plan has served us well and allowed continued focus

We are successful: Membership has increased, we have better
communications and hugely improved local relations

Evolved systems for racing, leisure sailing and training in context
of coronavirus

No excuse in the this presentation for using social media clips; we
have tried to keep all the clubs decision taking as open to
members as we can



David Partridge
© Admin - § December 2019 - @

Sailing Club Committee meeting today.

A great welcome to all the new commitieee members, we held our
first meeting today looking farward to Chelmarsh 2020. Part of this
was a review of the “jigsaw" which makes up a club.

Three themes emerged from the discussions:
Youth and Family Development, (both sziling and SUP)

Developing peoples racing skills and encouraging new and old racing
sailars

Building on the very succesful social sailing with more integration and
wider scope of activities

We have some great ideas but of course welcome any thoughts and
want fo reflect and develop members interests. Feel free to discuss
with any of us.

| lock forward to some interesting developments in 2020 but wanted
to take a moment to celebrate the fact we are a thriving, developing
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Chelmarsh Sailing Club

a Chelmarsh Sailing Club shared a post.

© Admin - 18 June - ©

Brilliant seeing Chelmarsh SC's return to boating making the local BBC
West Midlands news yesterday http://rya.org/hPdb50AbxCB

BBC.COM

Making waves on the water once more
Members of Chelmarsh Sailing Club in Shropshire are able to return...

@ Matt Thursfield, Martin Carl and 10 others Seen by 99

o Like (O Comment

Q Write a comment... © Oo® @
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Chelmarsh Sailing Club s
© Admin.6d- 2
Chelmarsh Sailing Club Good News for all members

We would like to thank all members for sticking with us through the
coronavirus scare. The club lost a couple of months sailing and SUP
and we are still restricted with no open bar or galley.

There have been mixed fortunes though. Many people have found
leisure time closer to home, and the physical and mental benefits of
exercise and being outside at Chelmarsh need no explanation.

We have managed to deliver (by 16th August) over 100 SUP courses,
have more than 70 SUP members an exponential growth! and have
gained new sailing members. The committee have worked hard to
open up the reservoir and to ensure safe operation. The innovation has
also allowed growth and new activities including radio controlled
sailing, new short course racing formats enjoyed by many, SUP socials
and skills evenings. We plan investment in new equipment including
new SUP a club Supernova and there is ongoing review of the
committee boat given the new environment we are operating in.

We have Racecraft sailing sessions, leisure sailing, racing returning and
are just restarting Sailing courses.
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There is a lot to celebrate, and its all down to a great membership, so
some more good news:

The subscription year normally starts in October but the committee
have decided to offer a winter of sailing and SUP at a minimal cost.
Practically those on annual memberships will simply have a renewal
date in March 2021 so are offered a free winter period.

Members using webcollect (so most SUP members and newer sailing

members) will see their webcollect monthly fee drop to a minimal tick =

over £1 per month over the winter and then rise again In April next

year .

Our thoughts are that a Spring start to the annual membership makes Upcoming events

more sense and hopefully a minimal cost winter will encourage people THIS SATUR

to consider keeping going (so investing in warm wetsuits or drysuits

and warm changing robes!) We will be planning a winter of sailing and Sa?tzlrday

SUP and hope to really encourage and reward all loyal members for Sailing

their support. Chelmarsh

Chelmarsh is a great club, and clubs are down to the membership so a 9. b

huge mutual thank you and gear up for the winter! ' THIS SUND:#
YRy Restart R
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Matt Robinson &

It is nice to see the place buzzing with action and new
activities. Thank you for the kind gesture of reduced
winter membership.

Like - Reply - 6 d ©:

Martin Carl
With this being my first year with the club | would like to
thank the committee and members in all their efforts in
keeping activities going and keeping everyone safe in
these unprecedented times. | look forward to many years
of membership and getting... See more
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Stephen Woodhouse

Martin Carl, well said. The committee and other
volunteers have worked incredibly hard and | would like
offer my sincere thanks as well.

Like - Reply - 6 d O:
Nilesh Parekh

Truest inspirational leadership with innovative ideas.
Proud to be a club memberds

Like - Reply - 6 d O

Baz Spencer
| am a new member and |'ve been made to feel

incredibly welcome at the club despite the restrictions
posed by C19. Thank you to everyone.

Like - Reply - 5 d ©:
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Patricia Williams

We're relatively new SUP members and had a great
welcome to the club from David and Linda plus other
lovely members we've seen when we've been out on the
water. You're doing an amazing job. Thank you _,

Like - Reply - Message - 6 d

Kate Clarke

We're also new and loving it already. This is really
generous and we feel lucky to be part of such a friendly
club in a stunning setting. Thanks to all who've made us
welcome and looking forward to meeting you all on the
water

Like - Reply - Message - 6 d



Chelmarsh Sailing Club

From our plan | ast
Chelmarsh Membership, 5 years to
2018
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To August 2020
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A reminder of the Pathways

A Progressing new V Diversification
sailors V Embracing new media
A Diversification V Open discussion plan
A Developing non V Race Training, SUP and
racing sailing SUP Instructor Training
A PR and Media V Adapting to Coronavirus
A Training A Asset Plans
A Racing A New Diversification

A Asset Plans A Sailing development
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What has been Successful?

A Diversification SUP 60 new members, sustainable SUP Instructor
Training

A Media and PR: 2 BBC news items (reopening and SUP club
supporting local charity) Huge growth in social media use and
uptake

A Local membership and relationships, attitudinal change, increased
diversity: women children ethnic groups

A Developing extensions, tri -generational activity on Radio
Controlled Racing and SUP Courses.



Chelmarsh Sailing Club

Social Media Engagement
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Social Media Engagement

Chelmarsh Sailing Club shared & post
© Admin - 5 August at 21110+ @

Please |ike the BEC page ta thank John the great Journalist!

So one minute she's calm, the next minute
you've got a few ripples

BBC Midlands @

5 Augustat 1803 - @

The father of an autistic boy 1s travelling 100 miles down the River
Severn an a paddieboard to raise money for a centre that supports
his son. Duncan Liddell, from Stourbridge, is paddling downstream
from Welshpool to Worcester over four days with his friend Matt
Potter, from Shifnal. The pair are raising money for Warcester
Snoezelen. The paddieboarding challenge reached Shrewsbury on
Wednesday, with Duncan and Matt supported by friends from
Chelmarsh Sailing Club. §J httpsy//bbc.in/2EVEKFR

Q- Seen by 47
b Like (J Comment
0 Comment as Chelmarsh Sailing Club SO R,

G Duncan Liddell
& visual storyteller « 3 August at 1934 @

1Daytogo ¢y

Kit is all checked, rechecked and packed ready for the moming. Had a
really nice 3 course meal with Jackie & Len induding 2 desserts...also
got my eye on half a tub of ice cream in the freezer &.

On behalt of me & Matt just wanted say a massive thank you to all of
you at Chelmarsh SUP for your support and donations. If you haven't
donated yet the link is at the bottom.. Snoezelen could really do with
your help now maore than ever. The work they do with disabled
children and adults is amazing, they really bring a lot of joy o some of
the most vunerable in our society.

Locking forward 10 seeing some of you on Wednesday and sharing
some of this special journey.

Take care all and happy paddiing e

nttps://wwaw justgiving.com/fundraising/sup-for-snoezelen

Duncan Liddell
G visual storyteller - 9 August ot 23.45 - @

Just wanted to say a massive thank you to you all for all the donations
and support Especially David Partridge... David has been a massive
help thvough out mine and Matis challenge, Firstly he Iet us use the
club to train out when we couldn't find anywhere else to go, he gave
us 3 hame base 1o train offered us tps and guidance and really
brought us on as paddiers. But in the last couple of weeks he has done
so much work in promoting what we were doing and using his
contacts to get the BBC involved which was a real game changer. The
snowball from that has created so much publicity and awareness for
Snoezelen it has been amazing. So a massive thank you goes out to
you David A A A Me and Matt really owe you a good night out for
this!

Also thaak you to all of you who paddled with us and shared in the
journey.

Take care all, Duncan & Matt
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What Next?

A Review of Development Plan, how has COVID -19 changed our
world? New ideas re racing strategies, committee boat, fleet
development and training. Move to single handed operations.
Training for this

A Diversification SUP has been an extraordinary success, Radio
Controlled fills a niche and now Open Water Swimming and active
consideration of sailability

A Rebuilding sailing investment in fleets (supernova) new SUP,
reconsidering committee boat needs

A Consolidation we have moved fast: need to reduce churn in
membership resetting dates and new models (monthly
memberships etc)

A Pro active PR and Media openness of committee and improved
communication



